
Intersection Improvement Project
NY Route 240 (Orchard Park 

Road) at Fisher Road

Town of West Seneca
Erie County

Please submit all comments by July 20, 2023 either in the comment 
box at the registration table at this meeting or using the below 
contact information:

Sanjyot Vaidya, P.E., Regional Design Engineer
Attn: Robert F. Schaller, P.E. PIN 5268.54

New York State DOT Region 5
100 Seneca Street, Buffalo, NY 14203

	
(716) 847-3043

Robert.Schaller@dot.ny.gov

www.dot.ny.gov/projects

Feedback

Feedback

FAQs
Q: Will land need to be purchased for the project?
A: Yes. Affected property owners will be contacted directly 
by NYSDOT.

Q: How do pedestrians/bicyclists navigate the detour?
A: A pedestrian route will be maintained through the work zone.

Q. How will this effect emergency vehicles response time?
A: Lane closures will be needed on occasion, but access for 		
emergency vehicles along NY Route 240 will be maintained. 		
When Fisher Road is closed at NY Route 240, emergency 		
response time via the detour is anticipated to be minimal.  

Q: How will this affect access to homes and businesses?
A: Access for vehicular traffic along NY Route 240 will be maintained 	
at all times.



The project includes a proposed roundabout at the intersection 
of NY Route 240 (Orchard Park Road) and Fisher Road. Proposed 
improvements at the intersection of NY Route 240 and East and West 
Road include widening to provide a dedicated southbound left turn lane, 
upgraded pedestrian signals, and accessible curb ramps. NY Route 240 
would be widened between Fisher Road and East and West Road to 
include a center two-way left turn lane. 

Project Overview

The project will enhance safety and improve mobility on NY Route 240 
at the intersections with Fisher Road and East and West Road. It will 
provide wider and clearly marked turn lanes on NY Route 240 at East 
and West Road. It will also reduce delays at the intersection of NY Route 
240 and Fisher Road, particularly for traffic exiting Fisher Road.  

What Will the Project Accomplish?

NY Route 240 at East and West Road

NY Route 240 at Fisher Road

Minimizing Construction Impacts
Traffic will be maintained through the use of temporary lane and 
shoulder closures and lane shifts along NY Route 240. There will need 
to be a limited-time closure of Fisher Road at NY Route 240 with an 
off-site detour. Allowing a complete closure of Fisher Road during 
roundabout construction will greatly accelerate construction and 
minimize travel impacts. 

A truck detour around the project limits is anticipated for NY Route 240. 

Nighttime construction is not planned due to the project’s proximity to 
residential homes.

Project Schedule
Construction could begin as soon as the summer of 2024 and be 
completed in the winter of 2025. 


